
Chinese New Year  

We had a wonderful time  

celebrating Chinese New Year last 

week, wishing in the year of the 

snake. We became a dragon and 

some of us even got to try some 

Chinese food. 

Tooth brushing 

 
At school we brush our teeth. 

The children love to watch 

‘Super Simple Songs—Brush 

Your Teeth’ while they brush. 

We have spoken about brush-

ing in the morning and night. 

Bookbag and Drawstring bag 

Please could we remind you that each child 

will need a bookbag which comes to and 

from school each day.  

This should not be a rucksack. 

 

They will also need a small drawstring 

bag which is full of spare clothes. 

Our learning highlights 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Literacy 

This week we will be starting to ex-

plore the book Owl Babies. Looking 

at families. 

 

Maths  

This week we will building on our 

number knowledge by recognising 

number 4.  

 

Outside Learning 

We will be making binoculars to get 

ready to bird watch.  

 

Cooking 

The children have really enjoyed 

learning about birds. During this 

week, we will be making chocolate 

nests. 

   Topic this half term: 

Kindness and Friendship 

 

Value of the week:  

Be Brave 
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